Quiz 8

Vocabulary

Choose the correct answers.

1	A forest fire can seriously the environment. a solve b cause c damage	11	Tom's quite thin because he eats like a a cat b cow c bird
2	Tell me what you're thinking! Don't be such a cold a cat b fish c bird	12	Over hundreds of years, some water animals have learnt to walk land. a in b to c on
3	A dolphin is a mammal like us, but it lives water. a for b on c in	13	An animal that is in danger will fight for its a survival b curiosity c protection
4	Elephants use their to protect themselves from other animals. a tusks b wings c fur	14	Hold your, kids! You can't go outside without your coats! a horses b birds c ducks
5	You can hear the bees round the flowers. a roaring b buzzing c hissing	15	That dog never stops! a mooing b miaowing c barking
6	The Arctic sea ice is risk of disappearing completely. a on b at c to	16	 A will sometimes hiss when it's afraid of something. a lion b snake c cow
7	I love the sound of ducks a quacking b tweeting c mooing	17	That bird has such lovely coloured a trunks b feathers c whiskers
8	I can't swim, so I might a breathe b hunt c drown	18	A mother will do anything to her children. a protect b survive c pollute
9	Don't drink that; it will make you very sick! a pollution b poison c danger	19	From morning till night, Dan worked like a a lion b an elephant c a dog
10	That horse is very; it can use one of its feet to count! a playful b intelligent c furry	20	The two lions at each other very loudly. a tweeted b hissing c roared

Grammar

Choose the	correct	answers.
------------	---------	----------

1	Cats are good at small insects. a find b finding c to find	11	Maria doesn't like to around cats. a is b being c be
2	Kevin dislikes eggs for breakfast. a to eat b eat c eating	12	We had lunch at home instead $__$ eating at the zoo. a in b to c of
3	Some animals are in danger dying out. a of b for c to	13	Dan agreed Erin's cat for a few days. a watching b to watch c watch
4	'What's wrong with Paulina?' 'She's worried about her hamster.' a lose b to lose c losing	14	The teacher told the students to stop animal sounds. a to make b make c making
5	The man denied my neighbour's puppy. a stealing b steal c to steal	15	Lisa isn't crazy about She doesn't like the water. a swimming b to swimming c swim
6	You should the vet straight away. a to call b calling c call	16	Do you feel like by the duck lake for lunch? a sit b to sit c sitting
7	'Do you want the zoo this weekend?' 'That sounds like a great idea!' a visit b visiting c to visit	17	'Is there anything I can do to help?' 'You can the kittens some water.' a to give b giving c give
8	Kate is scared of animals and avoids them. a touching b to touch c touch	18	You promised home early to take Rocky for a walk. a to coming b coming c to come
9	'Why did they go to the pet shop?' 'They decided a goldfish.' a to buy b buying c to buying	19	Mike is looking forward his studies and becoming a vet. a to finishing b to finish c finish
10	'Has Mark said anything about his plans?' 'Yes, he's interested in Africa to see wild animals.' a to visit b visiting c to visiting	20	'What do you like most about having a dog?' ' with it is my favourite thing.' a Play b To play c Playing

Mark: ____ / 40

Progress Test 4



Reading

Read the texts and then answer the questions.



Pet fashion

Anthony Rubio is a pet fashion designer. Rubio began designing pet clothing after he took home a cold puppy that he found on the streets. He has designed and has made pet clothing since then. People all around the world pay quite a lot of money for his designs; some sell for around \$1000 (about £650)! He only designs clothing for dogs, but who knows, maybe cat suits are next? Soon we may see pets trying on clothes in the changing rooms, their owners asking for a smaller or a bigger size or a different colour. There may even be special offers on last year's collections.





Plans cancelled

The people of Pinkton are upset with a local shopping centre. The shopping centre had plans for a petting zoo* with rabbits and other furry animals for children to play with. A lot of people are worried about the animals. One angry person told the shopping centre manager on a Facebook post, 'This petting zoo idea has to end. These animals aren't toys!'

The manager of the shopping centre said, 'Our plans have changed. The petting zoo will not open. We worked very hard to organise this petting zoo, but we hear you, Pinkton – we will cancel it.'

* a place where young children can see and touch small friendly animals





Don't build on my home

Every year, people build new houses, new shopping centres and other buildings on land that is home for all different kinds of animals. Cities grow and grow and these animals are at risk of losing their homes.

What happens to the animals?

When builders build a shopping centre, for example, the birds, frogs and other animals that live on the land have to find another home. They have to move, but there will already be other animals living in the new place. They can't stay where they are, but there won't be enough food, water or safety in the new place.

We can do something!

We can call or write and complain about new buildings that are destroying the countryside. We must call or write lots of times. The government must listen and stop new buildings taking the homes of animals.

Questions 1 and 2 are about text A.

- 1 Rubio began designing pet clothes because
 - A people were asking him to do it.
 - B he wanted to help his new pet.
 - C he needed extra money.
- 2 His designs can be worn by
 - A pets and people.
 - B only one kind of pet.
 - C different kinds of pets.

Question 3 is about text B.

- 3 What did one angry person do?
 - A wrote something about the petting zoo
 - B called the manager of the shopping centre
 - C sent toy animals to the shopping centre

Questions 4 is about text C.

- 4 What is the text about?
 - A the benefits of shopping centres
 - **B** building a safe home for animals
 - **C** protecting the homes of animals

Question 5 is about texts A, B and C.

- 5 Which texts talks about animals that are in difficult situations?
 - A A and B
 - B A and C
 - C B and C

Reading: / 10

-					- 5	40	
a-z	V	0	ca	h		2	FV
		V	Cu	U	-	u	·y

1	Complete the words in the sentences.	The first letter	is given	to help you	u.
---	--------------------------------------	------------------	----------	-------------	----

			70.77
4	Mum's gone to the f	9	to huy some flowers
	Willim S pone to the t		to buy some howers

- '_ on your way home, please? 2 Could you pick up some paper from the s _________
- 3 I'll go to the c _____ to get you something for your headache.
- 4 Wendy went to the g ____ because she wants to make fruit salad.
- 5 We've run out of bread, could you go to the b ____ and get some?
- 6 The b _____' was closed, so I couldn't buy any meat.

16

2 Complete the table with these words.

bark miaow quack roar wings

Animal	Sound	Characteristic
cat	1	whiskers
bird	tweet	2
dog	3	fur
duck	4	feathers
lion	5	fur

Progress Test 4



3	Ci	rcle the corre	ct words.	
	Sa	les assistant:	Good morning. Can I help you?	
	Cu	istomer:	Yes, please. I'm 1 taking back / looking for a present for my sister, but I haven't got a lot of money. I want to 2 spend / buy about £10.	
	Sa	les assistant:	How about a T-shirt? These blue ones are on special ³ price / offer.	
	Cu	istomer:	They're really nice, but she's already got a lot of T-shirts. And, she should try it 4 out / on, really.	
	Sa	les assistant:	OK, then. You could get something useful, like a computer mouse. We've got some really nice ones in bright colours.	3
	Cu	stomer:	That's a great idea – she's been ⁵ selling / shopping around a new mouse for a long time.	
	Sa	les assistant:	Here you are then. It costs £9.80. Would you like to pay 6 in / at cash?	
	Cu	stomer:	No, I think I'd prefer to pay 7 by / with credit card, thanks.	
4	Co	omplete the s	entences with the words.	
		bring chang	ge common curiosity hold room survive	
(8)	1 2 3 4 5 6 7	We both like of Don't ask so n Could you pleat I'd like to buy Where are you	not many animals were able to the forest fire. tats, old films and winter weather. We have a lot in, many questions killed the cat, you know! asse tell me where the changing is? a new mobile, but I'm waiting for the shop to down the prices. a going in such a hurry? your horses. b you have for a twenty? Vocabulary: / 25	5
1		56	ialogues with a modal verb.	
	1		I have a puppy for my birthday, please?	
			to ask your father.	
	2	A: Where's Zo		
			to come because she had some shopping to do.	
	3	NAME OF THE PARTY	esn't seem very well.	
			take him to the vet.	
	4		I use my credit card in other countries?	
			t places around the world.	
	5	A. No you	have a new smartphone	

___ you be able to help me with these bags?

B: But, it's my birthday Mum.

B: Yes, of course. No problem.

1	Billy, you	feed and walk y	our new dog	every day.			
2	Ī	change th	e water in the	e fish bowl ne	xt week?		
3	Don't forget, you	take the	e snake out o	f its cage!			
4	We	give the waiter a tip;	he worked re	ally hard.			
5	Customers	wait in the qu	eue to pay fo	r their shoppi	ing.	/5	
N	latch the sentence hal	ves.					
1	Save your money instead	ad of	а	to buy his cl	othes in the	sales.	
2	My mum dislikes		b	shop around	d before you	buy a smartphone.	
3	I advised him		c	not to use h	er dad's cred	lit card again.	
4	I'm not very good		d	spending it	all on your p	et!	
5	Sally promised		е	giving my do	og chocolate.	0	
6	Chelsea denied		f	at choosing	clothes which	h suit me.	
7	You should		g	shopping on	lline; she pre	fers to go to real shops	
			•	O.			
C	Complete the sentences with the gerund or infinitive form of the verbs in brackets.						
1	I am learning	(desi	ign) my own c	lothes.			
2	1975		The second second		(buv) m	ore and more.	
3					(0.03)		
4	Tina agreed	1000 COURS STORY			on holiday		
5	Peter loves				on nonday.		
6		- 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1			horn		
7	Puppies can't (open) their eyes when they're born. Thanks for (help) me with the shopping.						
•		(noib)	ne man are si	iopping.			
	11.					Grammar: / 25	
) 1	Writing						
	11. 1 - 1 6						
ad	part of an email from	your English friend	, Dominic.				
_							
N	My little sister really want arden are very small. I d	ts a pet for her birthda on't know which kind vhat I should get her a	of pet to get	ner, Have			
3							